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AGRICULTURE AND FOOD AUTHORITY (AFA)

PUBLIC NOTICE

It has come to our attention that there are unscrupulous fraudsters
misleading members of the public that Agriculture and Food
Authority is currently employing Agricultural Extension Officers. They
are issuing fake appointment letters purportedly from AFA, at a fee.

AFA has reported the same to the National Security Agencies and
the matter is under investigation.

Please be advised that AFA in not currently employing and whenever
employment opportunities arise, the same are advertised in

mainstream Print Media and our Website.
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